
 

 

 

    Activity 2024 

   This year has been the year of the photograph, but mostly of posts, so we have 
a record for what changes need to be made to 2-3 sides of each post (in 2025!). 

Track maintenance continues and some of that is illustrated below.  WTSG 
must have made a mark after ~30 years, because little signs have appeared in 
several places along Brachina Gorge and we won a Friends of Parks and Nature 
award for interpretation of Parks natural history to promote community 
engagement and conservation awareness, AND a Premier’s Certificate for 
Recognition of Outstanding Volunteer Service. 

But we cannot rest on our laurels.  Big brother is obviously watching … 
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Just three to move the 
leaflet box at The    
                Dutchman 
 
 
 
                 Now in a better  
                            position 
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Improving visibility in a 
remote spot 
 
 
 
 

                  Wot, no decal? 
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Rough trail below H1  
   on Aroona Youngoona  
       before … 
 
 
 

 … after some hours 
        work – more 
needed 
               in 2025 
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Lost, getting rid of feral  
   cactus prickles 
 
 

          … different for   
                feral horehound 
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Wounded, but no need 
      for RFDS, just TLC 
 
 
 

Safety alerts need  
                   serious study 
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Any lift is better than a  
      3.7km climb 

 
 
 
     

 Time for contemplation  
         of Terrapinna’s Tors 
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Striving for better  
            trails … 
 
 
 
     … aiming for 
           something like this 
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One in the hand, worth 
     some dollars… 
 
 

 

        … three in the bush, 
                no dollars…  

 
none here either 
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            Thank you to all those who took pics shown here – 
               Danny, Paul M, Paul Y, Marcus, Margy, Neale, 
                    Tim and Sue  

 
 Season’s Greetings to everyone        


